
Member Ad Form 
 
Complete this form to place an ad in our Feather Princesses 
Newsletter, The Plume, to sell a quilt/sewing related item.  

• Submit the form to our Member Ad Chair, Princess 
Michelle Barry, no later than the day of our general 
meeting, the month before the ad is to appear in The Plume. 

• The member cost of placing an ad is $5 per ad for 15 words.  
• For additional words, the cost is 25 cents per word, up to a total of 25 words maximum.  
• Each paid ad will appear in The Plume for one month; and a member may place only one 

ad in the newsletter per month.  
• Ad may be submitted in person or by U.S. Postal mail.  
• Payment must be submitted with this form. 

 
FP Member Name:   ___________________________________________________________ 

Member E-mail:   ______________________________________________________________  

Member Telephone No.: ________________________________________________________ 

Date form submitted to Member Ad Chair: _______________________________ 

Month the ad will appear in The Plume: ___________________________________________ 

Amount submitted $_____________ ($5 for 15 words, 25 cents for each additional word, total 25 words max) 

 
Ad Wording [print clearly]: ______________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________   _____________________________________________  
Date Form & Payment Received     Newsletter Member Ad Chair Signature  

 
Payment Amount   $_______________       Cash or  Check No. ________________ 
 
Member Ad Chair's signature confirming ad appeared in The Plume in the  

requested month:   _____________________________________________  

Have questions? Contact Princess Michelle Barry at (813) 727-4048 or mbarry@tampabay.rr.com. 


